

Web: www.evergreenlifestyle.co.za



06 February 2020

Dear Residents,

RE: NEW BILLING PROCESS FOR EVERGREEN HEALTH

We are streamlining the billing process and ending cash payments made at your village. Healthcare costs will be included in your current monthly levy statement. This enables you to review all Evergreen related costs on the same statement and settle the outstanding account via one payment. All healthcare costs incurred for the month will reference Evergreen Health on the statement and will be accompanied by a tax invoice indicating the breakdown of the services rendered. The new process will be effective from your 1 March 2020 statement.

Should you have any queries with your healthcare invoice please contact Andrea Witte at andreaw@evergreenlifestyle.co.za or 021 702 3200 at head office.

For all other queries on your monthly levy statement please contact Sharon Van Der Horst at sharonv@evergreenlifestyle.co.za or 021 702 3200 at head office.

Kind regards,

Adam Kaiee

**Financial Director** 

\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Evergreen Health\Finance\Correspondence to Residents\New Billing System from 1 March 2020.docx